Hello Applicants Name-h:

This is just a quick email to let you know the good news that we have just admitted you to the MPA program for Fall 2016! 

Congratulations!

Your official admission letter will be sent out by US mail next week with more details, including information about Fall registration and Orientation. (If you don’t receive your letter by April 15th, let me know.)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Note that I’ll be available to meet you’d like to talk in depth about the program and start planning. Feel welcome to email me after mid-April to set a time. 

Let me know if you have any questions.

Once again, congratulations – we hope you’ll decide to join us!

Best to you,
Puanani

Puanani Nihoa, MPA
MPA Assistant Director, Tribal Governance Concentration
The Evergreen State College
nihoap@evergreen.edu 
(360).867-6202
www.evergreen.edu/mpa

